
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
February 21, 2025 

      
French Creek Pollution Control Centre Expansion - Tree Clearing 

 

Clearing of trees and stump removal will be done between February 24 and March 14, 2025, in the areas 
shown on the map below. This work is part of the French Creek Pollution Control Centre Stage IV 
Expansion and Odour Control Upgrade. All work is being performed in accordance with applicable 
environmental regulations and the Construction Environmental Management Plan for the project. For 
project information, visit getinvolved.rdn.ca/french-creek-expansion.  

For your safety, please do not enter any work areas and obey signage and directions from the site crew. 
Access is not allowed unless authorized by the site supervisor.  

Figure 1 – Areas of 
Tree Clearing 
 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 Regional and Community Utilities  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-6560 
 rcu@rdn.bc.ca  

 

https://www.getinvolved.rdn.ca/french-creek-expansion
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